
From: julie mariga 
Subject: North Herts local plan east of Luton
Date: 10 February 2020 at 14:43:50 GMT
To: louise@poservices.co.uk

I wish to object to the proposal to build on green belt, near my 
home, Rylands Heath, Luton. The area is already built on to the 
maximum, roads crowded, threats to build on Wigmore park etc, this 
green space is a much needed breathing space for local people. The 
roads in Luton are over-crowded and we already suffer with pollution 
from Luton Airport. To build on this green space would severely 
affect the lives of Luton people and I would like this email to 
count as my objection.
J Mariga (Mrs)


